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Dear [Name of Student}, 

On [dates] you will be joining us for [name of camp or activity], an active introduction to engineering at [name of institution/program].  [Name of camp/activity] offers you the opportunity to meet other girls with the interests similar to yours, be creative, and learn more about engineering.  

You can help us make this experience even better and help us meet our own goals of introducing girls to engineering and preparing you to succeed in whatever study and career choice you make.  
How? By participating in surveys before and after the event. 

The pre—or before event—survey is enclosed, along with an informed consent form for you and a parent or guardian to fill out. You will also receive a similar survey several weeks after the event. The surveys are part of a study that will help us understand what your expectations are for the event and whether we meet them. Also, your evaluation of your experience will help us understand whether we are achieving our own objectives in creating and offering [Name of camp/activity].  
There are no right or wrong answers for these surveys, you may skip any question, your answers are anonymous, and you will not be placed into groups based on your answers.  We’re looking for your opinions and ideas. It’s your chance to make a difference!
The informed consent form explains what we will do with the survey information and provides you the opportunity to decide whether or not to participate in the study. 
Please complete the survey and return it to us in the attached envelope.
And thanks for your help. We look forward to meeting you.

Sincerely,

Dear [Name of Student}, 

It was great to have you participate in [name of camp or activity] at [name of institution/program]. 

We appreciate the feedback that you have already provided us and are looking forward to hearing more from you through the post-event survey attached to this letter.

This survey is very similar to the survey you filled out before the event. This helps us understand whether we met your expectations and our own objectives in creating and offering [Name of camp/activity].  
Remember that there are no right or wrong answers for these surveys, your answers are anonymous and your responses will not in any way affect any future interactions with (name of institution/program). Your opinions and ideas provide valuable information for us in developing activities for girls like you. Your responses will help us improve [name of event].
A copy of the informed consent form that you filled out and returned with the pre-event survey is also enclosed.

Please complete the survey and return it to us in the attached envelope.

And thanks for your valuable feedback. 

Sincerely,
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